
 
November 4, 2003 GeoInsight Project 3871-000 
 
Mr. Everett L. Hardy, Chairman  
Gosnold Town Hall 
P.O. Box 30122 
122 Main Street 
Gosnold, MA 02743 
 
Re: Bouchard Barge B120 Oil Spill 
 Buzzards Bay, Massachusetts 
 
Dear Mr. Hardy: 
 
This letter was prepared by GeoInsight, Inc. (GeoInsight) to provide information about ongoing response 
actions associated with the Bouchard Barge B120 oil spill in Buzzards Bay.  GeoInsight is providing 
Licensed Site Professional (LSP) services on behalf of Bouchard Transportation Company, Inc.  An LSP 
is an environmental consultant with a professional responsibility to hold paramount public health, safety, 
welfare, and the environment.  Enclosed please find a 2-page sheet summarizing the current cleanup 
activities and the role of the LSP in the Buzzards Bay oil spill.  
 
To provide additional information about the current cleanup activities, GeoInsight is hosting a meeting on 
Wednesday, November 12, 2003 that is open to the public.  This meeting will focus upon the ongoing 
response actions specific to the Immediate Response Action (IRA) transition. 
 
EVENT: Public Meeting to Discuss Ongoing Response Actions 
DATE:  Wednesday, November 12, 2003 
TIME:  7:30 pm to 9:30 pm 
LOCATION: New Bedford Whaling Museum 
  Museum Theatre 
  18 Johnny Cake Hill 
  New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 
 
For additional information regarding the meeting, feel free to contact Kevin Trainer of GeoInsight at 
(978) 692-1114. 
 
Sincerely, 
GEOINSIGHT, INC. 
 
 
 
 
Kevin D. Trainer, C.P.G., P.G., L.S.P.                    Richard J. Wozmak, P.E., P.H., L.S.P. 
Senior Project Geologist         Principal 
 
enclosure 


